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From: Eden Park <info@edenpark.co.nz> 
Date: Fri, 17 Feb 2023, 4:34 pm 
Subject: The Hood ‐ Te Matatini and Send us your Ed Sheeran feedback 
To: 

The Hood - Te Matatini Herenga Waka 
Herenga Tangata and Send us your Ed 

Sheeran feedback!  
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Te Matatini Herenga Waka Herenga Tangata - Wednesday 22 Feb to 
Saturday 25 Feb 

  
In less than a week, Te Matatini will be coming to Eden Park! 
  
Te Matatini is a nationally recognised Māori performing arts Festival and 
competition for all Kapa Haka enthusiasts and performers alike from all across 
Aotearoa and Australia.  
  
The festival prides itself on being whānau friendly, smoke, and alcohol-free 
event. It has an open-door policy, where all people are welcome to come and 
experience the timeless tradition and spectacle of Kapa Haka. 
  
To get your tickets, head to Ticketmaster. You can also check out the 
programme on the Te Matatini website.  

  
 

Traffic Management Plan - Wednesday, Thursday Friday 
  
On competition days, there will be a Traffic Management Plan for the streets 
immediately surrounding Eden Park. You can view the TMP here. Parking 
restrictions will be enforced between 7am and 7pm.  
  

Traffic Management Plan - Saturday 
  
On Finals Day (Saturday 25 February), there will be more extensive TMP with 
the Resident Only Parking Scheme in operation from 7am to 7pm. Please 
check out the second page of the TMP here.  
  
Parking in this area will be permitted for vehicles displaying a valid parking 
permit on the dash or registered with Auckland Transport.  
 
If you need a temporary parking permit, these are available for collection from 
Entry G Reception on Monday and Tuesday next week. You must bring 
evidence of address dated within the last two months. 

  
 

Audio Testing 
  
Ahead of the festival, sound checks will take place between 11am-3pm on 
Monday 20 and Tuesday 21 February.  
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Assistance 
  
If you require assistance during the event, please call our 24-hour hotline on 
(09) 815 4820. This will connect to our Venue Operations Centre, who will be 
able to assist with your query. You can also email us for less urgent enquiries 
on info@edenpark.co.nz 

    

Ed Sheeran concerts at Eden Park - send us your feedback! 
  
We are always keen to obtain feedback from our residents so we can improve 
for future events. 
  
We'd love it if you could fill out this quick resident feedback survey following 
last weekend's Ed Sheeran concerts.  
  
Your responses, along with data gathered from noise monitoring, traffic 
management staff and Auckland Transport, hotline calls and other feedback 
will be used to shape future concerts at Eden Park. We value your privacy 
and all responses are for internal use only. Street name but not street address 
is required to help us understand more about responses related to noise and 
waste. 

Complete the survey  
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Eden Park Private Bag 56-906 Dominion Road Auckland 1446 info@edenpark.co.nz 
  
 
You have received this email because you have indicated you wish to receive 
communications and offers from Eden Park.  We endeavour not to send irrelevant content, 
however if you wish you can unsubscribe here and you can view our privacy policy here. 

 

  

 


